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PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT & PRESS RELEASE 

 

TO:  Boone County Commission, Media & Others 

 

FROM:   Justin Skouby, Road Inspector    

 

DATE: April 12, 2017 

 

EVENT: Marshall Lane Bridge Replacement 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Weather Permitting Ennis Excavating, on behalf of Boone County Resource 

Management, will begin bridge replacement on Marshall Lane over Cedar 

Creek beginning Monday, April 17, 2017 at 7:00 am.  This bridge will be 

closed to all traffic for approximately six weeks depending on weather.  An 

alternate route will be required and detour signs will be posted. 

 

Please use caution in all construction/work zones.   Thank you for your 

cooperation as we improve the roads you travel. 
 


